
December 12, 2016 

 

Letter from: 

               Steven K. Berning 

               President 

               Ocenco Incorporated 

               10225 82nd Avenue 

Pleasant Prarie, WI 53158 

 

To:  Mr. John Howard 

Director, NIOSH  

and, 

Mr. Joseph Main 

Assistant Secretary of Labor, MSHA 
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